
                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

We write to express our deep concern about any proposed development on valuable Green Belt 
land to the south of Booths Lane Lymm. 

This land has been ranked as Strong by the ARUP local Green Belt assessment report and it 
contributes significantly to the Green Belt around the historic centre of Lymm village. It is also vital 
to secure the village border against unnecessary encroachment onto the countryside. 

We accept that Lymm may be required to provide 500 houses toward the local plan. However, 
examination of the published documentation clearly indicates that there are other less valuable sites 
within the village border which could accommodate that development nearer to the village centre 
and its amenities.  Such development would enhance the local sense of community which would be 
undermined by a development on the outside edge of the village. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 




